Amy Eisner attended several meetings with me while we were advocating for my special needs, high functioning son. It was a challenge to find the right program for him but her assistance made it go so much more smoothly. Her attentiveness and insight has set him up for success. She correctly addressed some issues that even I didn't think of.

It took some time to negotiate the best possible program, but with her help, we were able to achieve a very appropriate program where he is learning new skills, growing socially and building more independence into his daily decisions. This is a program that challenges him to excel, and he is successfully working towards those goals. He is happy with and proud of his achievements, too.

This could have not been accomplished without Amy's knowledge and guidance. We are forever grateful to New Beginnings for all of the expertise in navigating through a difficult and emotional path, and coming out on top.

I would definitely recommend Amy Eisner to any parent who is having difficulty getting assistance for their special needs child.

Bonnie - Mansfield CT mom